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Dear Local Stakeholder;
Thank you for the leadership you have shown in OUR COUNTY. I am writing with an invitation for you. 
In the next few weeks, we will begin work on a voluntary Countywide Action Plan to improve the condition of our waterways. We are looking for residents and leaders from a wide variety of sectors within our county to participate in the effort and offer their input.
Preparing a Countywide Action Plan is an opportunity for us to clean up our water, lower flood risks, and improve the quality of life in our community. We have received pollution reduction goals from the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection, but we have a lot of options in how we choose to meet those goals. We believe that if we come together as a county, we can make progress on our own — and avoid having stricter requirements imposed upon us later. 
As we prepare the plan, we will consider options like environmental education, public works investments, restoration projects, and offering assistance to streamside property owners. If you choose to get involved in this process, you can shape the mix of solutions that we choose to meet our goals. This is an opportunity to ensure that your business interests are considered as we move forward.
Your participation is 100% voluntary. We will not ask you to disclose any sensitive information about your property or business. 
Joining this effort is an opportunity for you to make a difference for your community! Cleaner and healthier waterways improve the quality of life and business environment in OUR COUNTY. They flood less often and are safe and appealing for family activities like boating and fishing. Some studies even show that property values are higher near healthy waterways. 
For your convenience, I have attached a fact sheet from the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection that provides more background about this process.
We will start work on the Countywide Action Plan at LOCATION on XX/XX/XXXX at TIME. We expect it will take up to 6 months to complete the project. If you choose to participate, you can expect to attend a handful meetings and conference calls with county officials, brainstorm around solutions, and offer your opinion on the best way for your county to meet its goals. 
To RSVP for the first planning meeting, or simply to add yourself to the mailing list for updates on this process, please write email@email.gov. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 987.654.3210. 

Sincerely,
Local Partner Leader
Local Partner Leader


